
 
MUPY welcomed exchange students from Universiti Kebangsaan Malaysia and
University of Surabaya 

July 26, 2016       
 
On July 26th, 2016, Asst. Prof. Dr. Jiraphun Jittikoon, Chair of Department of Biochemistry, along
with Asst. Prof. Dr. Vilasinee Hirunpanich Sato and Dr. Savita Chewchinda welcomed Dr. Chua Eng Wee
and ten exchange students from Faculty of Pharmacy, Universiti Kebangsaan Malaysia, Malaysia.
Besides, they welcomed Lect. Cynthia Muntu and five exchange students from Faculty of Pharmacy,
University of Surabaya, Indonesia. The students will participate in the 2016 Student Mobility
Program focusing on Thai pharmacy system as well as cultural experience at MUPY and external
training sites during July 25th – August 21st, 2016.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1827


